Selectmen's Workshop May 7, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Public: Bill Waterhouse

Charyl called workshop to order at 1:00pm.

Scott would like to offer:

Merland's \$5000.00 in exchange for a water easement, agree to repair any damage that was caused from the watermain break including replacing the cement pad that was dug up, and pay to relocate their condensing units.

Winslow Schurman \$5000.00 to be applied to his back taxes in exchange for a water easement.

Charyl motioned to approve theses offers and have attorney draft the agreements and sign in the office. Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

The Board discussed new sewer rates.

The Board discussed park usage, signage, and a job description for a park attendant.

The Board discussed the reopening plan for the Town Office Building and returning to live meetings.

The Board addressed the mask mandate and the health screening forms.

Gil motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:27pm. Scott seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

May 18, 2021

R.G. Rand